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Ingrid Zhu

From: Ingrid Zhu
Sent: Thursday, 4 May 2023 4:35 PM
To: Lisa Kennedy
Cc: Douglas Cunningham; Kendall Clydsdale
Subject: Exhibition of PP-2021-7169 - 360 Pacific Highway, Crows Nest

Morning Lisa, 
 
I’m reaching out to let you know that we are progressing with the exhibition of PP-2021-7169 at 360 Pacific 
Highway, Crows Nest. 
 
The Department is satisfied that the planning proposal and supporting documents have been amended to satisfy the 
conditions of the Gateway determination, and therefore have not been referred to the Panel. This is in line with the 
Sydney District & Regional Planning Panel Operational Procedures November 2022. 
 
The proposal will be progressed to you shortly in the portal. As the proposal is going on exhibition on Monday, 8 
May, once received, could you please progress the portal back to me asap so I can finalise the exhibition. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Zhu 

Planning Officer | Agile Planning 
Delivery, Coordination, Digital and Insights | Planning Group 
Department of Planning and Environment  
 
T 02 8275 1493 E ingrid.zhu@dpie.nsw.gov.au 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
I work flexibly. Unless it suits you, I don’t expect you to read or respond to my emails outside your regular work hours.    

 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.  
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present 
and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing 
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
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